Job Opening

The City of Carrollton is considering hiring individual(s) on a part-time seasonal basis who are proficient in masonry work.   The applicant must have extensive experience in concrete work and able to remove, improve, repair and/or replace sidewalks while meeting all ADA requirements.   The applicant MUST possess the skills and ability to interpret and execute finished sidewalks exactly as designed by engineering plans and ADA specifications.    
The successful candidate will become an employee of the City of Carrollton and work on a project to project basis.   The candidate is expected to work continuously until the assigned project is complete.   The candidate will be paid an hourly rate based upon work experience and total number of hours worked will not exceed 1,000 hours per year.    
To apply for this position, please pickup and complete an application and return to Carrollton City Hall no later than 4:00pm September 25, 2020.  Please provide your masonry work experience and any references in relation to your masonry work.    Applications are available at City Hall, 621 S. Main Street, Carrollton, IL 62016.   
For more information, please call Steve Rosentreter at 217-942-3814.
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